Freedom of Information Act 2000
Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
Re: Tree Preservation Order (TPO) - LE5 1BG
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:
A copy of the Tree Preservation Order dated 1 November 1988. 
Answer:
This information can be found by using the Council’s Protecting Trees web page Protecting trees
We have attached a further link to the TPO trees that are closest to 12 Guestwick Green. FileDirector WebServer. 

This links to TPO 175 and will allow you to open up the 1988 TPO details.

This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because in accordance with Section 21 of the FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of the EIR, the information is publicly accessible to applicants via the Council’s website.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

